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E23RACT CIF AEC h?TG #40, 25 April 1947 

Mr. Vilson cal led a t t en t ion  t o  h i s  memorandum of April 21, 
1947, on "Letter t o  the Mili tary Liaison Committee Regarding a Bomb Test 
Program" and a proposed l e t t e r  t o  General i3rereton on that subject. The 
consensus of the  meeting was that some f u r t h e r t e s t s  cf atomic boruba a re  
a technical necessity. 
Energy Commission and tho Armed Services obtain e s sen t i a l  information t o  
guide then i n  t h e i r  programs. 
and should be conduoted at3 soon as possible. 

Onlp as a result of such ttsts can the  Aton!iC 

Such tes ts  should be a s  simple as feas ib le  
After fu r the r  discussion. 

the l e t t e r  t o  General Brcreton regakding Q\ bomb t e s t  program was approkd. 
(AEC DOC. 47 - 16). 
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